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Craig, Sondra

From: markdc@centurytel.net
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 4:45 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Rivercrest Village lease

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 

 

 

June 5, 2024 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of the families of the Rivercrest Village who are facing eviction from their homes 
at the end of June. This is based on the City of La Crosse’s swift decision to terminate the lease they have with 
Rivercrest Partners, the owners of Rivercrest Village.  

 

Ginny Kreyer, a friend of mine, was asked with mere months to leave the home that she and her partner have 
known and loved for 18 years. This has caused undue harm mentally to many in that area who call this home. I 
cannot imagine the despair the City’s quick decision on this matter has caused them.  

Please consider extending this decision for at least a year. Take into account the pain and suffering this would 
cause each and everyone of you if this termination was sprung on you. 

 

These are good people who are proud of their properties and homes. They have put countless hours and money 
into their properties and they look forward to coming home to them just like you. Please be compassionate in 
your decision about these families. 

 

Thank you. 
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Sincerely, 

 

Mark and Pat Carpenter 
 


